

Lee Ward

Email: request-428640-bfb26071@whatdotheyknow.com

2 October 2017

Dear Lee.

Freedom of Information Request WCC/FOI/001475 Extension of deadline for response required.

I am writing to advise you that the time limit for responding to your request for information needs to be extended.

The Freedom of Information Act 2000 allows us 20 working days to respond to your request from the date of its receipt. However, it is occasionally necessary to the extend the statutory deadline, in the case to consider the public interest for or against disclosure of the requested information.

On this occasion, the Council needs to extend your request by 20 working days.

I hope to let you have a response by 30 October 2017, and will keep you informed of any further delay.

You also have a right to make representations about the handling of your request in writing within 40 working days of the date of this letter, to the Council's Information Governance Manager at:

Information Governance Manager City of Wolverhampton Council Civic Centre, St. Peter's Square Wolverhampton WV1 1SH

Telephone No: 01902 555166 Email: foi@wolverhampton.gov.uk

w wolverhampton.gov.uk

@WolvesCouncil

WolverhamptonToday

City of Wolverhampton Council Civic Centre, St. Peter's Square, Wolverhampton, WV1 1SH Yours sincerely,

Martin Eades Senior Information Governance Officer

Direct: 01902 558653

Email: martin.eades@wolverhampton.gov.uk

- w wolverhampton.gov.uk
- @WolvesCouncil
- WolverhamptonToday